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May 16, 2016

Damara Moore

Senior Associate General Counsel
School & College Legal Services
901 Myrtle Ave.

Eureka, CA 95501
dmoore(@sclscal.org

Re: District Compliance with Section 3 of the Agreement

Dear Ms. Moore,

Thank you for your correspondence updating me on Del Norte County Unified School District’s
(“District”) compliance with Section 3 of the Settlement Agreement and Addendum
(“Agreement”) regarding professional development for all teachers, staff, and administrators that
is race-conscious and focuses on cultural competence, diversity, and implicit bias. This letter is
to confirm my understanding from your April 26 email and May 11 letter of the steps the District
will take in the next six months to comply with Section 3.

I understand from you that the District, in partnership with the American Indian Education
Advisory Council (“AIEAC”), will 1) complete a needs assessment pursuant to Section 3 by the
end of May 2016; and 2) issue findings from the needs assessment and make formalized
recommendations for the District’s professional development program by mid-June, 2016. I also
understand that the District will contract with a professional development provider, selected by
the voting members of the AIEAC, by October 31, 2016. '

I look forward to reviewing the professional development plan in the Annual Report due to the
ACLU on July 1, 2016. Thank you for your continued collaboration in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Linnea Nelson
Education Equity Staff Attorney

cc: Jeff Harris
Superintendent
Del Norte County Unified School District
jharris@delnorte.k12.ca.us
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Steve Godla

Assistant Superintendent of Instruction and Educational Services
Del Norte County Unified School District
sgodla@delnorte.k12.ca.us

Jim McQuillen
AIEAC Yurok Tribe Representative
imequillen@vuroktribe.nsn.us

Joe Giovannetti
AIEAC Tolowa Dee-ni’ Nation Representative
img2@humboldt.edu

Serena Chavez
schavez(welk-valley.com

Andre Cramblit
Northern California Indian Development Council
andrekaruk(@ncidc.org

Chrystal Helton
Title VII District Coordinator
chelton@delnorte.k12.ca.us

Kendra Jones Resighini
feathereirl.jones@vahoo.com

Audra Meyers-Garcia, Coordinator
Northern California Indian Development Del Norte Education Center Representative
audra@ncidc.org

Shelly Woods
swoods@elk-valley.com




